
Tuesday, April 25, 2023 

Announcements 

Attention all girls interested in playing Volleyball:  There 
will be a meeting this Wednesday, April 26th, during 
Lunch in the Gym.  Come be part of an amazing 
program!!!  See you all on Wednesday! 
 
 
 
 
If you are interested in taking a tour of Mt. SAC and their 
new state of the art athletic facilities, please come to the 
Athletics Office and sign up TODAY!  Deadline is Friday, 
April 28th. 

Attention Students:  If you are experiencing technical 
issues with your school issued Chromebook, please come by 
the Library during LUNCH ONLY for technical support. 
 
 
 
 
Hello Sierra Vista High School Students!  In our efforts to 
maximize the instructional time of our students, deliveries 
or drop offs of any type are NOT allowed.  In addition, 
food deliveries to the campus for students are 
PROHIBITED.  Any item (food, materials, etc.) requesting 
to be dropped off by a parent/guardian or delivery by any 
restaurant or affiliate (Door Dash, Uber Eats, Grub Hub, 
etc.) will NOT be accepted by the staff of Sierra Vista High 
School.  Please make sure you have all of your school/
athletic items/materials needed for the school day before 
leaving the house.  Thank you for your support. 
 
Attention Dons:  Tomorrow is a Late Start Wednesday.  1st 
period bell will ring at 9:35.  Don’t be late! 
 
 
 
 
 
Students and Staff:  Tomorrow is College Gear Day.  Don’t 
forget to wear your college gear every Wednesday. 
 
Are you a 10th, 11th or 12th Grader?  Waste Management 
Baldwin Park is looking for committed and hardworking 
students for a PAID Internship.  You need to meet the 
following criteria: 
 *A resident of Baldwin Park 
 *At least 16 years of age by the start of the  
   Internship 
 *Have an unweighted grade point average of 3.0+ 
 *Participate in a virtual interview with  
   Waste Management 
 *Able to provide a work permit if selected 
Deadline to apply is April 30th.  Application can be found 
in the Google Classrooms. 
 
Students:  Are you interested in attending a job fair?  50 
students will get to attend this job fair.  First come, first 
served.  Please sign up in the Counseling Office with  
Mrs. Sandra Anaya or Ms. Lopez by TODAY. 
 
Juniors attending the Mt. SAC Field Trip this Wednesday:  
Please submit your permission slips to Mrs. Sandra Anaya 
or Ms. Lopez TODAY! 
 
Attention Students Participating in the Blood Drive:  If you 
are not feeling well after you donate blood, do NOT go to 
the Nurse’s Office.  Please return to the Gym and see the 
registered nurse that is there to assist students. 
 

Athletics 

Varsity Baseball vs Duarte 
  @ Sierra Vista - 3:30 
 
 
 
 
JV & Varsity Softball vs Nogales 
  @ Sierra Vista - 3:30 
 
 
 
 
Swim League Prelims  
  @ Edgewood - 2:00 
 
 
 
 
Track & Field League Prelims 
  @ Azusa - 3:30 
 
 
 
 

Sports 

Clubs & Activities 

The A.P. Spanish Club wants to invite you to the Latin 
American Showcase which will be held on Friday, April 
28th, from 4:00pm to 6:30pm in front of the Senior Quad.  
There will be music, special guests and lots of food from 
different areas of Latin America.  For those who need  
community service hours, we are offering service hours in 
exchange for paper goods.  This includes napkins, plates, 
cups and utensils.  Please deliver to Room 407 by Thursday, 
April 27th.  Lastly, all A.P. Spanish students will be selling 
food tickets for $1.00.  Money will not be accepted at each 
stand, only tickets, on the day of the event. 



Seniors 

Faculty Section 

Group A has duty this week 

Please Release The Following 

ALL Swim 

@ 12:00 

 ALL Track & Field 

@ 1:15 

Varsity Baseball 

@ 2:00 

JV & Varsity Softball 

@ 2:00 

Attention Seniors:  The following scholarships are 
available now! 
 **Sierra Vista High School Positive Growth 
     Scholarship 
     GPA of 2.5+ 
                   Due Wednesday, April 26th  
 **Kiwanis Club of Baldwin Park Service    
     Scholarship 
     GPA of 2.5+ 
     Due Friday, April 28th   
 **Waste Management Scholarship 
     GPA of 2.5+ 
     Due Sunday, April 30th 
See Ms. Svider in the Counseling Office for more information 
and the application 
 
 
 
 
  

Scholarships 

Seniors:  If you have charges, you must get those cleared in 
order to participate in the graduation practices and the 
graduation ceremony.  All seniors that have their charges 
cleared by May 19th will receive a ticket to get lunch from 
the In-N-Out Truck on May 31st, the seniors last day on 
campus.  There is a charge list in ASB and office staff can 
check for you too.  Check it if you are not sure if you have 
any charges.  We’ve also been sending messages home 
weekly.  The next deadline which will include all past and 
current charges, like this year’s textbooks, Chromebook, 
etc., must be turned in and cleared by June 2nd.  You must 
not have any charges after June 2nd in order to attend 
graduation practices and the graduation ceremony.  If you 
don’t attend graduation practice, you will not receive 
graduation tickets.  So get everything cleared by May 19th 
or June 2nd the latest.  Don’t wait until the last minute, 
clear your charges soon! 

Tuesday, April 25, 2023  


